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	"William Slifer" <slife-4@hotmail.com>

	To:
	jpnpete@yahoo.com
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Mr. Natale,

    Hi Sir this A1C William Slifer form the 386th Expeditionary 

Security 

Forces Squadron. I received a package from you a few weeks back and 

have not 

had much time to email you to tell you how much my fellow defenders and 

I 

appreciate the gesture. It is always good to know there are people out 

there 

supporting the good things being done over here by our troops.The war 

on 

terror is just beginning fro me do to the fact that I am new to the 

military. I just graduated from Sun Valley High School in Aston, Pa. 

back in 

June of 2005. And I am very proud to be a part of the worlds largest 

and 

greatest super power. Since my days of the Junior Reserve Officer 

Training 

Corps at Sun Valley I knew I was made for the military. But none of 

that is 

what makes me proud toserve today. What makes me proud to serve is 

people 

like you and all of the people back home who helped to make it possible 

to 

send this package. Because it is yours theirs and my freedom that I 

fight 

for today. I can not say enough how much I appreciate the package. So 

once 

again thank you.

A1C William Slifer

386th ESFS/VIPER

APO AE

09855

"I will never forget that I am an American, fighting for freedom, 

responsible for my actions, and dedicated to the principles which made 

my 

country free, I will trust in my God and in the United States of 

America."

-6th 

Article of  The Code of Conduct

